
Glen A. Winn

14 Carlton 51.

Toronto , Ontario

M5B 1K5

April 26, 2010
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via RESS e-filing - signed original to follow by courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge St, 2ih floor
Toronto , ON M4P lE4

Dear Ms. Walli :

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited's ("THESL")
Reply Submission to Intervenor Comments to Draft Rate Order ("DRO")
OEB File No. EB-2009-0139

On August 29,2009 THESL filed a rate application with the Ontario Energy Board
("Board") for distribution rates to be effective for 12 months beginning May 1,2010. On
April 9, 2010 the Board issued its Decision granting THESL rate approval for 2010.
THESL submitted its DRO for the Board 's approval on April 19, 2010 .

On April 23, 2010 the due date for intervenor comments, THESL received comments from
the following intervenors: Building Owners and Managers Association of Greater Toronto,
School Energy Coalition, and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition. These intervenors
have no issue with any aspect of the DRO.

THESL hereby requests that the OEB approve the proposed schedule of Rates and Charges
filed April 19, 2010 and issue a Final Rate Order effective May 1,2010.

Yours truly,

GlenA. Winn
Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance
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cc: J. Mark Rodger, Counsel for THESL, by electronic mail only
Intervenors of Record for EB-2009-0139, by electronic mail only


